
 
Presidents Report 

February 18, 2018 HGMC Presidents Report Page 1 

February 2018 
 
 

• Mid-week e-mails continue to be sent out with information to keep the members updated and 

informed. I would like to consolidate all correspondence to this one e-mail so “e-mail burnout” 

can be avoided. If you would like to notify the membership of something, please provide it to me 

by Tuesday each week. 

• Sign-up sheets for the February Cabaret fundraiser and the Outdoor Show fundraiser where 

created and published with regular emails sent out for volunteers. Doug added links in 

Groupanizer to the sign-ups for members visiting the chorus site. A final last-minute plea was 

sent via text message to members that had not yet confirmed attendance. Coordination of both 

the farm show and cabaret show events were delegated to Bob Nease and Chris Aulbach 

respectively. 

• A follow-up fundraising committee meeting will be scheduled prior to the March board meeting. 

• A special board meeting to discuss Mission, Vision & Values Statements; Code of Conduct has 

been scheduled for February 25th. 

• I have begun researching the possibility of participating in the Highmark Walk for a Healthy 

Community. 

• I have received a resume for interest in an Accompanist position with the chorus. I replied to 

them that we appreciated his interest and would keep him resume on file but no current opening 

exists. 

• There has not been any interest from the membership in initiating a social event 

planner/committee.  

• I continue to be troubled by the lack of interest among the members in volunteering and/or 

participating in events. I would welcome any suggestions from the board as to how to deal with 

this issue. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Kyle Junk, President 


